Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION I1I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

JUN 2 8 2024
DIVISION ADVISORY

No. __1¥ ,s.2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Supreme Secondary Learner Government
Supreme Elementary Learner Government
Youth for the Environment in Schools Organization
Barkada Kontra Droga Organization
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned of the changes in the schedule of the 39th
Youth Leadership Excellence Award (YLEA) of Junior Chamber International (JCI) —
Bataan originally scheduled on June 28, 2024, per Division Advisory No. 182, s. 2024
shall be moved to July 11, 2024, from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm at the Atrium, the Bunker,
Capitol Compound, Balanga City.

Furthermore, only one parent per student is advised to attend the ceremony to
ensure a manageable number of attendees and maintain a smooth flow of the event.
In addition, awardees are encouraged to have their lunch before the ceremony as only
light snacks will be provided during the event. This arrangement aims to keep the
focus on the ceremony itself while ensuring the comfort and convenience of all
participants.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

OLINA S% EdD, CESO V

chhools Division Superintendent 91

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s.
2013, this Division Aavisory is issued not for
endorsement per D.0. 28, s. 2001 only for
the information of DepEd Officials, personne!
as well as the concerned public.

Encl.: as stated
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